TELEPHONE: CENTRAL 5280 ,5281 & 5282.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

201, Tower Building,

Liverpool, 3. sta uay, 1933

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 4th
instant respecting the steamer "KEEMUN", I beg to
acquaint you that on consulting4nessrs.A.Holt & Co.,
I am informed that the vessel has been sold to -

Mr.Mitsui Hanjiro,
Osaka.

and was transferred to the new Owner at the end of

last month,
I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary to the

Liverpool Committee.

A.Scott, ESQ« N

LONDON






